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 Friday Note  

2 December 2016 

 
Dear Parents 

 

We start the Friday note this week 
with some very exciting news. Mrs 
Chesterfield has had another 

beautiful baby girl. Erin Mary Chesterfield was born 
last Friday weighing 8lbs 9oz. Amelie is being a very 
helpful big sister! Congratulations! 
 

Christmas Fayre 

It’s the Christmas Fayre at school today. Starting 

straight after school there will be lots of fun and 

exciting stalls and activities for you to do. Come along 

and help the PTA raise lots of money for our school.   

 

48hr Rule 

Please can we remind you of the 48hr rule. 

If you child has had diarrhoea or vomiting 

they need to stay away from school for 

48hrs after that last episode. Although 

your child may seem well enough to 

come to school sooner they may still be 

contagious. Please help us to keep bugs to a 

minimum, thank you.  

 

Just an update that Chicken Pox and Slap Cheek are 

doing the rounds in Swindon & Bath so please be 

aware.  

 

School Dinners 

Catering are reviewing all dietary requirements. They 
are inviting all parents of children with specific 
requirements into school for a meeting where they 
can go through the menu 
and make an individual plan 
for that child. If you'd like to 
come in and do that then 
please contact school.  
 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club are running special Christmas crafts 

sessions on 12th, 13th and 14th December. Hot dogs 

and bacon rolls will be provided for £2.00 per child 

per session. Come along and have some fun! 

 

Swimming 

There will be no swimming on the final week of term 

due to Christmas celebrations. 

 

Advance warning  

Year 2 and Year 3 are going to swap swimming days 

during the week beginning 5th December as Year 2 

have their second play performance during our usual 

swimming time. 

Year 2 will swim on Wednesday 7th December and 

Year 3 will swim on Thursday 8th December for one 

week only. 

We will remind you again nearer the time. 

 

Christmas Parties 

Year 1 and Year 2 are kindly changing the date of their 

party so Falcon Djembe drumming concert on Tues 13 

can go ahead. It will now be on Thurs 15 December. 

 
Diary Dates 
Dec 
Fri 2 Christmas Fair starting 

at 3.00pm 
Tues 6  Year 1 Nativity 9.00am 

Reception Nativity 
2.00pm 

Wed 7  Year 2 Nativity 9.00am 
  Year 1 Nativity 2.00pm 
Thurs 8  Reception Nativity 9.15am 
  Year 2 Nativity 2.00pm 
Fri 9  Flu Vaccinations 
Tues 13  Year 4 Trip 

Reception & Nursery Christmas Open                                                  
Session 1.45-2.45pm 

Wed 14  Christmas Dinner  
Thurs 15 Reception Christmas Party 
  Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
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Fri 16  Christmas Jumper Day 
  Church Service 9.30am  

Break up for Christmas 
 
Jan 
Tues 3  Inset Day 
Wed 4   Start of Term 3 
 
 
Feb 
Fri 24  Valentines Disco 
 
March 
Fri 31  Movie Night 
 
 
April 
Fri 7  Easter Bingo 
 
May 
Fri 26  Inflatable Day 
 
July 
Fri 14  Summer Fayre 
 
Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

Yours sincerely 

Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


